
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 

 

October 13, 2023 

 

To:  All Proposers 

Project:  RFP #B230003 Student Housing III 

 

The California State University, Sacramento Procurement and Contracts Services Office has reviewed all 

documentation submitted on the above request for proposal. It has been determined that the Design-Build 

team of Brown Construction Inc. and Gensler has met all requirements of the request for proposal and has 

ranked the highest in our evaluation process. 

By this notice, it is the intent of the University to award this Collaborative Design-Build agreement to the 

Brown Construction Inc. and Gensler team. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole R. Lack, CPIM 
Chief Procurement Officer & Senior Director 
lack@csus.edu 
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